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  Pantomime   

After the half term break, on Thursday 4th November, 
we are excited to be having a Pantomime production of 
Sleeping Beauty, for the whole school. 
This will be held at school during the  
normal day.  

Church Links 

This week in Collective Worship the children learnt about Compassion. Mrs Lord visited school, 
for our Harvest celebration 

Harvest 

Please keep bringing in your donations of toiletries for Love Elland, a local charity linked to Elland Christian   
Centre. 

Donations could include: soap, shampoo, shower gel, flannels, towels, sponges, conditioner, deodorant,  
       toothpaste, toothbrushes etc. 

 Thank you  so much to those who have already sent in donations! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kai T—Well done! 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK HEAD TEACHER’S AWARD 

Attendance Winners 

Last Week’s Attendance Winners 

Whole School— 93.7%                 Winners—Year 5 —98.6%  

House Points Winners = Hammerton with 513 points   Well done! 

Well done to the following children who have been nominated by staff because of their exemplary behaviour this 
half term: 
  Maria B (N)  Blake H (1)  Lillie A (3)  Macauley W (5) 
  Harry T (N)  Archie S (1)  Harper S (3)  Emily H (5) 
  Esme W (R)  Elsie B (2)  Grace F (4)  Ethan F (6) 
  Liyle H-W (R)  Jack K (2)  Caleb C (4)  Rhiley-Rae M (6) 
 
The children were given a ‘Special Reward’ of bowling and lunch at Electric Bowl in Halifax! Well done everyone! 

‘Golden Children’ 

 New Menu   

From Tuesday 2nd November, there will be a new 
menu available for school dinners. This is attached to 
the Newsletter this week. If your child/ren have school 
dinners, and have any special dietary requirements, 
please let the kitchen staff know as soon as possible. 



Year 3 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Every Friday afternoon—Year 5 swimming 

Friday 22nd October—School closes for half term  

Monday 1st November—School closed– Training day Tuesday 2nd November—School reopens 

Thursday 4th November—Sleeping Beauty Pantomime in school 

Wednesday 17th November—Parents’ Evening 

Health Update 

Children with simple cold symptoms such as runny noses or sore throats without fever should not be tested for COVID-19, 
and can attend school if they feel well enough to do so.   

Anyone with any of the three main symptoms of COVID-19 should stay at home   
and arrange testing.   
Please contact school to advise us of any absence. 
Please note that unless advised otherwise, only people who present    
with any of the three main symptoms of COVID-19 should be tested.   
Testing must be conducted within the first 5 days of the onset of symptoms. 
When you receive your test result, please email admin@elland.calderdale.sch.uk  
with details before your child returns to school. Children can return to school as soon as  
a negative test is received. 
If your child develops any of the key symptoms for COVID-19 in school, we will contact parents/carers and ask for you to 

arrange a test. This is in line with Government guidelines. 

Symptoms 

High temperature              
New continuous cough      

Loss or change to sense of 
taste or smell 

Public Health Update 

As per the letter sent out last week, here is a reminder of the latest message from Public Health in Calderdale: 

If someone in the household has tested positive for COVID-19 (on LFD or PCR), children and young people in that 
household, who attend school, are advised to stay at home. This absence will be authorised.  

If they develop symptoms, they should get a PCR test straight away.   

If they don’t have symptoms, they should get a PCR test 3-5 days after their household member started with symptoms (or 
took their test if they had no symptoms).   

If this test is negative, the child can return to school but must stay at home and arrange another test if they go on to develop 
symptoms. 

Year 4 

 
We have had Winston in Year 4 delivering some poetry 
lessons to help with our My Voice Matters project. 

Year 3 had fun looking 
at pizzas to see what  
they were made of and 
buying the ingredients 
to make their own! 

 

Mrs Butler then showed 
everyone how to weigh 
and measure the ingre-
dients to make the 
dough for the bases. 



 New Menu 

Fireworks 

West Yorkshire Fire and Rescue Department have asked us to circulate these posters pointing out the importance of being 
safe at this time of year and making sensible choices. We want everyone to have fun and to do it as safely as possible! 


